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The Days are Getting Shorter! 
Enjoy the warmer temperatures while you can! Fall is 

upon us and soon the need will be upon us to turn our 

furnaces to keep everyone warm, especially in the 

mornings to brush away the chill. We have scheduled for 

November to change out the filter for your furnaces, if you  

wondering!  

Thank you for using the Resident App! I think we only 

have a couple that haven’t adopted using it to pay rent. If 

you have not taken this step please do. You can also use 

this app to put in routine work orders so we can provide 

you with 5 Star Service! 

We are hoping the COVID numbers continue to reduce 

so we will be able to have a gathering again and meet 

you all! Stay tuned for more later! 

Contact Information 

300 Hwy 361, Crane, IN 47522 

Phone: 844-218-7502 • Fax: 812-854-0371 

https://www.facebook.com/cranefh 

Fall is Here at Crane Family Housing! 

SAVE THE DATES 
OCT 1st-4th 
You should have had a bag and a postcard in your mailbox 
that explains our current food drive for Helping Hands. If 
you need more bags just call the office and we can bring 
them to you! We will be going around on the 4th and picking 
the food up to take to Loogootee St. Vincent DePaul. 
 

OCT 4th-14th 
Our first contest for the month will be a Pumpkin Carving/
Decorating Contest. It will begin on October 4th. Residents will 
be invited to create a jack-o-lantern and comment a photo of it 
on the contest post for a chance to win bragging rights! 

There are pumpkins by the office for pickup. One per household 
and one per child even if you don’t want to do the contest. 

 Submissions must be on Facebook by midnight on October 
14th.  

 

Samantha Bobbitt–  
Community Director 
 

Douglas McDonald- 
Maintenance Tech. 

STAFF LIST 

Our President’s Message 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

As PSC season begins to wind down, I am 

reminded of the feelings that go along with moving 

to a new duty station, adjusting to new neighbors, 

taking on a new role, and trying to find a sense of 

connection and community. The unique challenges 

and sacrifices of military families inspires us to 

continually improve our service delivery at Hunt 

Military Communities.  

During September we will have several community-

wide focuses. The first is Suicide Prevention Month. 

This month we will be hosting several speakers and 

sharing important educational materials on this most important topic. On 

average, 22 active or retired service members take their own lives each 

day, and unfortunately I know this pain too well having lost several of my 

Marines to suicide. We can help those in need by learning the warning 

signs and the appropriate resources available to help service members in 

need. Please look at the schedule of events you can attend and help us 

make mental health a priority for our military families.  

The other notable event is the anniversary of 9/11. In memory of those 

who lost their lives and those whose lives are forever changed, we will be 

hosting Never Forget Walks in each of our communities. Additionally, we 

will have an opportunity for children to write a 100-word essay on “What It 

Means To Be A Patriot,” to help them grasp the selfless commitment of 

their family service member. More information to follow on both of these 

important events. We look forward to your participation.  

Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to serve you.  

 

Brian Stann 

 

 

CEO 

Hunt Military Communities 


